


 

 

                         Career Catalyst 

Date of the Event: 29th November 2022 

VENUE: NSH 

Organizing Department: Computer Science and Engineering 

Event Description:  

Details of the Event: 

The Principal's Address for Yet-to-be-Placed Students was a significant event held across all 

engineering departments, bringing together students facing employment uncertainties. The 

involvement of the Focus Official Student Governance Body added crucial support and guidance to 

this central initiative. 

Highlights: 

Motivation and Guidance: 

To inspire confidence and provide guidance to students yet to secure placements. 

To address concerns and offer insights into navigating the job market. 

Content and Highlights: 

To acknowledge and address the anxieties of students facing challenges in securing employment. 

To share industry insights and trends to better prepare students for their professional journey. 

Principal's Address: 

The principal delivered an encouraging speech, emphasizing resilience and continuous improvement. 

Shared success stories of alumni who faced challenges during their job search. 

 

 

 

 



FOCUS Team's Involvement: 

The FOCUS OFFICIAL STUDENT GOVERNANCE BODY played a supportive role, contributing to the 

event's organization and promotion. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            Fig- Students participating on Q&A Session Career Catalyst @ 29.11.2022 
 

Q&A Session: 

Students engaged in an open dialogue with the principal and industry experts, seeking personalized 

advice. 

The session addressed specific concerns and queries of the students. 

Networking Opportunities: 

Facilitated networking sessions allowed students to connect with alumni and professionals in their 

respective fields. 

Opportunities for potential mentorships or guidance were encouraged. 

Student Feedback: 

Collected feedback from students to assess the effectiveness of the event. 

Identified areas of improvement and topics of interest for future events. 

 

 

 

 

 

                 Fig1- Student participation in Career Catalyst and collected feedback 

 



The success of the Session:   

The Principal's Address for Yet-to-be-Placed Students, a collaborative effort involving the FOCUS 

OFFICIAL STUDENT GOVERNANCE BODY, successfully addressed the concerns of students 

entering the job market. The event provided valuable insights and guidance, empowering students to 

navigate challenges and succeed in their professional endeavors. The positive feedback received will 

guide future initiatives aimed at the holistic development of engineering students. 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

Date & Time Name of the Event Venue 

29.11.2023 

09:00 A.M to 5:00 P.M 

Career Catalyst NSH 



 

 

 


